TheLastRellection

Sadly, as the month comes to an end it is time for me to say goodbye. I feel
so lucky to have had the opportunity to teach here at CEIP Gloria Fuertes
and to join the community of Jaen. | want to say thank youl to all the
students and staff of CEIP Gloria Fuertes for making me feel so welcomed.
| have learned so much from this experience and | hope that you also
learned more about my language and culture from me. This school will
always hold a special place in my heart and know that if you ever come to

the United States, you have a friend inime!
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